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Paul Dyson 
74a Katherine Mansfield Drive
Whitemans Valley
Upper Hutt

The following is my submission on Plan Change 50.
I wish to be heard by speaking in support of my submission.
I do not stand to gain commercial advantage from my submission.

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on the proposed changes to Plan Change 50.  
First and foremost there has been no consultation in relation to these proposed changes.
There are a number of inconsistencies across the main document, supporting document and associated maps which has
left people confused.
I don’t think there has been enough consideration given around the impacts of the new Berkett Precinct in terms of
infrastructure/environment.  
Based on the above, I would like the council to start this review again and engage properly with the community.  

Signed
Paul Dyson 
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